It's coming! The 100*" day of school will hopefully be on
Feb.9™ if we don’t have any snow days!!!! It will be a day to
celebrate the number 100 in Math, so get ready!! For extra
credit, you may choose to create a collection of 100 items and
bring it to school that.day. The more creative, the better! You
will earn 100 extra bonus points in Math for doing so. Have fun
assembling your collection any way you choose and have it
ready for the. 100" day of school!




